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Intergovernmental 

Consultation  

 

 

 

Review of proposed policies adapted from A Place to Grow 
and Provincial Policy Statement to form a new provincial 
planning policy instrument – ERO Number 019-6813 

Ministry/Department 

Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing 

Consultation Deadline 

Monday, June 5, 2023 

Summary 

The Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing (MMAH) is consulting on proposed 

policies for an integrated province-wide land use planning policy document. MMAH 
is seeking input on a proposed Provincial Planning Statement that takes policies 
from A Place to Grow and the Provincial Policy Statement to support the 

achievement of housing objectives. 

Proposed Form of Input 

Staff may prepare a letter for submission to Ontario’s Regulatory Registry as part of 
this consultation process. 

Rationale 

The City of Guelph has an interest in providing input on policy that affects planning 
and building services.  

Lead 

Planning and Building Services 

Link to Ministry Website 

https://ero.ontario.ca/notice/019-6813  

 

Contact Information 

Intergovernmental Services 

Chief Administrative Office 

Intergovernmental.relations@guelph.ca 

City Hall, 1 Carden Street, Guelph ON   N1H 3A1 

519-822-1260 extension 5602 

TTY: 519-826-9771 
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